Kakrao prayer update – December



Dear Friends,

As we approach Christmas this year, we can be confident that those working on the Kakrao Project will be in a far better place to celebrate Christmas than ever before. Do pray for our farmers, that they would know God's peace this Christmas!



This month I wanted to update you on the progress we've made with spring capping. As Kakrao is a region in Kenya that suffers greatly from drought, spring capping and water harvesting are crucial parts of our training programmes. Recently, our farmers have been learning about mulching and roof drainage. However, they've still had to travel a long distance to fetch the water they need

for each day (as you can see in the photo of Caren and her grandchildren). We've just completed one spring cap and are aiming to complete six more caps early next year. This will protect the water source, keep it clean and free from animals. The exciting thing is that everyone benefits from these safe and clean water sources - it's not just those on our projects, it's hundreds of families in the surrounding area too!

To ensure that the springs are kept in working order, we've trained up a team of people to look after and maintain them. The responsibility will be shared across farmers working on our project and others in communities around.

Please pray:

- Please pray for progress to be made on the spring capping project, that there will be enough money to complete all seven springs and that many more people will benefit from it than we ever imagined!
- Praise God for all that these farmers have achieved this year. May they look forward to next year confident of God's love for them, and with a hope for the future.
- Thank God for the improved health of this community, especially for the children.
 Pray that they would continue growing in strength.
- Pray for the Send a Cow team that they would have a good break over Christmas, and that God would bless them and their families.

Thank you for your continued prayers. May God bless you and your families this Christmas,

Best wishes,

Ann Hatton

Church Development Manager



Thank you for sharing our passion to help some of the world's poorest people. We hope you are happy to continue receiving news. To read more about how we value your privacy, visit www.sendacow.org/privacy. You can update your preferences at any time by calling us on 01225 874222 or email us at info@sendacow.org.